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ATTENDANCE OF NON-RESIDENT STUDENTS 
 
Attendance of Non-Resident Students - Children of employees identified by the Board as 
"Supervisory" whose legal residence is outside the boundaries of the San Dieguito Union High 
School District are eligible to enroll in a district school.  In order to qualify for admission to a 
district school, the parent must submit an application for inter-district attendance to the office of 
the Director of Pupil Personnel Services by March 1 of the year preceding the desired enrollment.  
Once enrolled, the student shall not have to apply for readmission in subsequent years.  Students 
accepted through an inter-district attendance agreement are subject to the same academic and 
behavioral standards as students of district residents.  No home-to-school transportation is 
provided for students enrolled on an inter-district attendance permit. 
 


